From: Lepore, Theresa (DPS)

Sent: Woednesday, June 15, 2016 9:46 AM
To: Carley, Stephen (DPS)
Subject: FW: EO562

Elevator public comment.
Theresa A. Lepore

Assistant to Chief of Staff/General Counsel
Department of Public Safety

From: Mason, Brigitte (DPS) On Behalf Of DPSinfo (DPS)

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:40 AM
To: Lepore, Theresa (DPS)
Subject: FW: EO562

From: Jian Ren

To: DPSinfo (DPS)
Subject: EO562

Hi,

My name is Jian Ren, a MA resident. Since we moved to Winchester, MA in 2012, we have been looking for a
home elevator solution. Because it becomes harder for us fo carry my son Andrew upstairs. Andrew got a car
accident in 2008 and has been on wheelchair since then. Now he is 11 years old and weights 70lbs. The problem
is MA still follows a very outdated elevator code. That code doesn't allow us install the new types. While the
traditional ones take too much spaces and also too expensive for us to afford. T just heard there is a proposed
updates to the code, which sounds like a good news. Could you please make sure the new code gets approved

ASAP so families like us could benefit?
Thank you so much!

Jian




